Jennifer S. Upshaw
2922 Fleetwood Drive

Columbus, GA 31906
April 25, 2023

To whom it may concern:

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from the Public Safety Advisory Council. |
greatly appreciate the opportunity to serve on this council and am grateful for the experience and
knowledge | gained during my time.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Upshaw



